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Plan Review Comments 
 

 
Application CPN-20-082 
 
2890 County Road 10, Canandaigua, NY  

 

November 30, 2020                              

 
To whom this may concern:  

 

The Fire Department has reviewed the proposed Sketch Plan for 2890 County Road 10.  The Fire 

Department has no comments regarding the submittals and sketch plan at this time.   

If you have any questions feel free to contact me.  Thank you.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

Frank A. Magnera 
Frank Magnera, MS, CFPS 

Fire Chief & Fire Marshal  


